Sky Valley Amateur Radio Club The Dutch Cup Sultan, WA September 20, 2003

The meeting was opened by President, Ray Ubis. Minutes were accepted as read. Treasurers report - \$433.71.

Old business: Ray converted another FRS radio. Ray and Dave can communicate with these. Mag mount radios are available at Radio Shack.

New business: Matt Kula came in (barely recognizable) and was welcomed.

Since no further business was put on the table, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Bernice Powell WB7ALA (Sec. Pro Tem)